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Feedback on Item 547 on May 24th, 2016 City Council Agenda 

Dear City Council , 

I support these new fees but would encourage increases across the board to reduce the funding 
gaps in fact the development fees still seem rather low and by increasing them $10-25 each you 
could reduce the funding gap even further. 

Sincerely, 

Benjamin Kerensa 
Southeast Portland 


